
TMV’s Institute of Hotel Management & Catering Technology 

Ow.No.2017/4424/HM/3/4                 Date – 3/4/2017 
 

To  
The Hon’ble Secretary  

Tilak Maharashtra Vidyapeeth  
Pune  

 
Subject – Proposed date for Entrance Exam for BHMCT programme. 

 
Respected Sir, 

As per the Government of Maharashtra letter dated 1/4/2017, the date for Hotel Management 

CET is 14
th
 May 2017. We would like to schedule our entrance date after the state CET in order 

to attract more students for the same. 

Following is the proposed schedule  

10
th
 April 2017 to 13

th
 May 2017 Filling the form  

22
nd

 May 2017 Entrance Exam  

29
th
 May 2017 Declaration of Result 

 

Also we would like to request you to kindly allow the Notification for the same to be featured on 

the Vidyapeeth website. 

Kindly grant the approval. 

 

Thanking you  

 

 

 

Dr. Suvarna Sathe  
Principal  

TMV’s IHMCT  
 
 


